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Year 2 Visit Crane Park 

Year 2 had a wonderful morning exploring 
in Crane Park last week. They undertook 
various activities including looking for   
different habitats, searching for mini-
beasts, making bark rubbings and       
creating pictures out of natural materials 
such as leaves and sticks. Elsie said, 
ñWe went across a metal bridge and saw 
green, shiny leaves and even bluebells.ò 
The trip was a big success with Elena 
who said, ñEveryone played in the wild 
forest. We dug in the dusty mud and we 
found four slimy worms. It was amazing!ò 

Attendance  

Well done to the children in Chestnut and Taylor-Brown last week and to 
those in Rowan, Storey and Farah this week for having the best attendance. 
A special mention to Storey and Farah for achieving 100% attendance. 

Chess Club Tournament 

Last term saw the return of Chess Clubôs    
popular annual tournament. Thirty-five children 
from Years 5 and 6 battled it out over a period 
of nine weeks before Tykhon took the title of 
Grand Champion. Both Tykhon and runner up 
Osmaan received glass shields with their 
names    
engraved 
on them. 
The awards 
were       
donated by 
Twicken-
ham Rotary 
Club who 
support 
Chess Club 
each week.   
Muhammad, who claimed third place, said,  

ñI really enjoyed the tournament. Lots of      
players were very 
good and there 
were some hard 
matches. I think 
everyoneôs games 
improved over the 
competition. I met 
people I would 
never have met if I 
didnôt play chess.ò 

St Georgeôs Day Parade  

On Sunday 21st April forty children 
from across both schools took part 
in Whittonôs annual St Georgeôs 
Day Parade. One of our pupils,   
Rosie-Mai, played the part of the 
princess and walked alongside the 
dragon! Hopey said, ñIt was really 
good. We were walking behind the 
DJ and took turns holding the    
banner. We waved to all the people 
on the street and they waved backñ. 
Laura, Chair of the PTA, said, ñIt 
was the biggest parade to date and 
all the children had fun. It was a very enjoyable day and great to represent Heathfieldò. 
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